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NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

CITY HALL October 31, 2018
MERCED, CALIFORNIA

7:00 P.M.

MERCED CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS

The Planning Commission meeting scheduled for Wednesday, November 7,
2018, has been cancelled. The next regularly scheduled meeting is
Wednesday, November 21, 2018.

Kim Espinosa
Secretary, Merced City Planning Commission

678 West 18t Street « Merced, California 95340



